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Olivia Dias

From: Sami Gibson <samigibson7@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 4:20 PM

To: Olivia Dias

Subject: Comments regarding case SUB07-13AMOD4-ADJ21-01

Good afternoon,   

 

I am one of the residents impacted by the build proposed. My concerns are the build will really take away from the 

scenery of the area, add more through traffic from hazel green rd to kale and vice versa, added light pollution, and 

possible trespassing. I live in one of the houses with a cyclone fence and non buildable land behind it. We already have a 

lot of people walking behind our house. If more houses are added next to the game land, we will have even more foot 

traffic. This also could impact the integrity of the land behind us as well. I am not opposed to the houses built up to 

Apollo Ave. I am opposed to the houses built parallel to hazel green road park and behind the current houses.  

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns   

 

Best, 

Samantha sgibson 


